
Returning to 
Normal?
COVID numbers 
are down, kids are 
back in school, 
most of us are 
vaccinated… will 
we ever really 
return to normal? 
It pained me to 

once again cancel the in-person Annual 
Meeting. In its place we’ll hold a digital 
meeting via Zoom on November 4th. 
(Details are in this newsletter). If you want 

to participate in this free meeting, please 
email Julie (loans@ghpfcu.org) with your 
name and member number, and we’ll 
email login instructions.

Here is a challenge for all of you: let’s take 
the new skills that the pandemic forced us 
to learn and keep using them as we move 
forward out of global disaster mode. While 
we will never abandon the warmth and 
personal service we provide our members, 
we’re glad that we’ve given you all the tools 
you may need to manage your money 
YOUR way.

I honestly don’t think that a return to 

“normal” should be our goal. Hopefully 
we can return to Better than normal. 
Better awareness of our physical and 
mental health. Better use of current 
technology to accomplish daily tasks. 
Having gone through a shared disaster, 
maybe our human interactions will 
have more kindness and less meanness – 
more inclusion and less division – more 
openness and less judgment. 
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HOURS 
MONDAY - THURSDAY: 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM

FRIDAY: 7:00 AM - 4:00 PM

EQUAL
OPPORTUNITY

LENDER

HOLIDAYS
COLUMBUS DAY

Monday, October 11th

VETERANS DAY
Thursday, November 11th

THANKSGIVING
Thursday, November 25th

Friday, November 26th

CHRISTMAS
Friday, December 24th

NEW YEAR’S EVE
Friday, December 31st


